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Thurston Elementary PTO

Welcome Back to School!

Dear Thurston Families,

Welcome back to all returning families and welcome to Thurston to all new families! Thurston
Elementary School has a thriving group of dedicated Teachers, Parents, Staff, and Students who all
contribute to a friendly and engaging community centered around the wellbeing and education of
every child! Please take a moment to read our PTO Welcome Letter and fill out our PTO Parent
Survey. We are so glad you are here!

Please stop by our table at Welcome Night (August 24 from 5:15-6:30) on your way to the Kona Ice
Truck! We will have welcome letters to hand out, you can sign up to Volunteer on the Playground at
Recess, Meet some members of the PTO, and ask us any questions you may have!

We have some great PTO activities coming up this Fall! First of all, | would like to invite all new and
incoming Y5s and Kindergarten families to a playground meet up on August 25 from 5:30-6:30 on
the Kindergarten/Y5s/Preschool Playground on the northern side of the school. This is an informal
playdate where you have the opportunity to meet other K/Y5 families and the children can familiarize
themselves with the playground equipment. Please note that there will not be access to the school
building during this meet up.

Please look out for more emails coming soon from the PTO with information about volunteer
opportunities, ways to get involved, and other relevant information! We are looking forward to a great
year and can't wait to get to know you!

Sincerely,

Your Thurston PTO
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